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Thanks for a memorable night

	Letter to the Editor,

This is extremely fortunate to have the staff operating our Hospice House. This past Saturday evening's gala was another fine

example of the hours and weeks of planning along witha week of work preparing decorations, tables, games, silent auction tables,

etc. The effort in planning, the volunteer hours, and there were a ton of volunteers, in order to not have any one personoverworked is

amazing. We also need to thank our resident chef on another fine dinner. Organizing his staff is another feat. Thanks to all of the

volunteers and staff for a fine memorable evening.

 Ron Hoar
Monteagle
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